
From: Joe Gay
To: McKenna, Leah
Subject: Re: [External] Incident report 10/10-10/11 - verbal notification
Date: Friday, October 18, 2024 4:48:42 PM

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

Leah,  We checked with our team internally and it seems this verbal notification was overlooked.  We
apologize for this oversight.

Get Outlook for iOS

From: McKenna, Leah <LEAH.L.MCKENNA@des.nh.gov>
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 2:22:22 PM
To: Joe Gay <John.Gay@casella.com>
Subject: [External] Incident report 10/10-10/11 - verbal notification
 
Good Afternoon, Joe.

 
The Solid Waste Management Bureau is in receipt of the attached written incident report from NCES
as required by Env-Sw 1005.09(c); however we have no record of receiving a verbal notification of
the incident as required by Env-Sw 1005.09(b).
If the Permittee did make a phone call, please respond to let me know what number was called and
the date/time of the call. If the permittee did not make a phone call, please respond to let me know
why the required verbal notification was not made. In the meantime, we will review the written
incident report and will follow up with any questions we may have.

 
Please respond as soon as practical. Thank you in advance.
Leah

 
 
Leah McKenna
Administrator, Solid Waste Management Bureau, NHDES
29 Hazen Drive, Concord NH  03302-0095
Phone (603) 271-2945/Email: Leah.L.McKenna@des.nh.gov
Solid Waste Management Bureau Website

P Please do not print this e-mail unless necessary

 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE The information contained in this communication is
confidential, may constitute inside information, may be attorney-client privileged and is
intended only for the use of the named recipient.  If the reader of this e-mail message is not the
intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivery of the message to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of
this communication is prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error,  please notify the
sender immediately by telephone at +1 802-651-5454.
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